
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 2020 

 

Town of Okotoks 

Planning Services 

P.O. Box 20, Stn.Main  

Okotoks AB | T1S 1K1 

 

Attn:  Ms. Amanda Brinda, Senior Planner  

  

Re:   IREF Application 2020-10, Town of Okotoks Municipal Development Plan 

 

Dear Ms. Brinda, 

 

Thank you for your recent application submitted under the Interim Regional Evaluation Framework (IREF). 

 

A CMRB Administration recommendation to approve the subject application was issued on November 9, 2020. 

In accordance with the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB) IREF administrative procedures, the 

recommendation of approval was subject to a 28-day review period ending on December 7, 2020.   

 

We are pleased to advise that a challenge to CMRB Administration’s recommendation was not submitted. 

Please accept this letter as the CMRB’s approval of the subject IREF application.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jordon Copping 

Chief Officer 

Calgary Metropolitan Region Board 

 

cc:   CMRB Board Members 

 Christopher Sheard, Chair, CMRB 

 CMRB CAOs 

Situated 


